
 
 
From: Wolfe, James  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 1:36 PM 
To: Winter, Mark 
Subject: Segoe Rd. Bike Lane comments 
 
Hey Mark, 
 
I’m guessing that you probably know something about the proposed re-marking of Segoe Rd. 
 
I just took a phone call from Bob Schaeffer, 233-3778, and he lives in the area.  He just wanted 
to pass along his comments regarding the markings on Segoe.  He would prefer to see it marked 
similar to Midvale with the 2 travel lanes and the shared bike & parking lane.  He hasn’t seen too 
many bikers using Segoe, so he wanted to make the point that taking away a travel lane for just 
a few bikers didn’t seem real worthwhile.  He said feel free to give him a call if you want to 
speak directly to him about this. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Jim Wolfe 
Engineer III 
City of Madison - Engineering Division 
ph: 608.266.4099 
fax: 608.264.9275 
jwolfe@cityofmadison.com 
 


